To be shared via email / text message

Good day, Eisenhower School Families,

Two exciting things to tell you about regarding this Friday, October 20:

In the morning, Eisenhower students will walk the short distance from our modular units
to Jacksonville Middle School to view the JMS fall theatrical production of Big Bad--a
modern take on the fable of the Big Bad Wolf. This performance will last about an hour,
and all of our Eisenhower teachers and staff will accompany and stay with students.
What a great opportunity!

Friday afternoon, students who have earned the First Quarter Eagle Pride Behavioral
Reward will be treated to apple cider ice cream floats. Students who have not earned
the reward will participate in social-emotional learning enrichment activities. Please look
toward the end of the week for your child to bring home a paper indicating her/his status
for the reward. Should you have any questions about our quarterly behavioral
expectations and rewards, please reference the attached letter and matrix that was sent
home at the beginning of the school year.

We’'re so proud of our students’ social and academic development, and we appreciate your
partnership in our shared work!

Eisenhower Pride,
Tim Chipman

ADD ATTACHMENT

To be sent 10/16/23, 3:30pm



